
Ogemaw Heights High School 
Daily Announcement 
Friday, June 6, 2025 

 

 
1st, 2nd, 4th and 5th hour exams will be on Monday, June 9, 2025 and 6th and 7th will be Tuesday, June 

10, 2025.  Early release on Tuesday will be at 11:24am.  Just a reminder, you can not be signed out during 

exam times, you are only allowed to leave between exams.  Exemptions will be announced on Friday, June 

6, 2025. 

 

Class of 2026, here are your student council representatives.  Morgan Dunn is your president, Molly 

Morrison is your Vice President, Chloe Nelson is your Secretary, and Teagan Agren is Media Relations.  

Kacee Haggadone and Kadie Pavelek are also a part of the Student Council.  Teagan has created an 

Instagram account, OHHS_class of 2026, please follow the page for all of your up to date information 

for your senior year! 

 

To the students who do not have to take exams - Happy Last Day of School - enjoy your summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


